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“The Conversion of a Bad Man” 
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UPCOMING EVENTS 
 

October 13th after service: 

Worship team meeting for 

those in a group or interested 

in joining one. Will meet 

quickly after the service/

before Sunday School. 

 
October 19th @ 8am:   

Men’s Breakfast 

 

October 27th: Pastor 

Appreciation 

 

November 1st @ 2pm: Linda 

Reynolds & James Dutton’s 

Wedding 

 

 

 

  

ONGOING GATHERINGS 
 

SUNDAY 

Prayer Gathering: 9am 

Sunday Service: 9:30 am 
 

MONDAY 

Women’s Bible Study: 5 pm 

— Haag’s Home 

 

TUESDAY 

Men’s Bible Study: 8am — FH 

Women’s Bible Study: 1 pm 

Youth Group: 6:30pm — MPB 
 

WEDNESDAY 

Adult Bible Study: 2 pm — 

MPB 

Young Adult Group: 6:45pm  

 

THURSDAY 

Munchkin Meetup: 9 am — 

MPF 

 

 

MPB=Multi-Purpose Building 

FH=Fellowship Hall 

Keyport Bible Church  –  October 13th, 2024 

WELCOME 

To give to the church, there are offertory boxes in the back of the sanc-
tuary and at the backdoor of the MPB. There is also a button for giving in 
the Herald and on our website. 

OUR PASTORS 
 

Support Pastor: Mike Chinn 

Youth Intern: Deacon Holm 

OUR LAY ELDERS 

Ronn Goodnough 

Al Royal 

Bill Sibbett 

Kevin Armstrong 

Men’s Breakfast 

Our heart's desire is for the Men's Breakfasts to be a place where 

relationships are built. They are carefully structured to provide the 

maximum time for this. Saturday October 19th is the fourth of five 

of these occasions in 2024. 

Come and take advantage of this opportunity to make new 

friendships and strengthen old ones. Fathers, at their discretion, 

are welcome to bring their sons.  

Pastor Appreciation Month: October 27th 

Come to the Multi-Purpose Building after service to celebrate 

Pastor Mike for his service to our congregation. We would like to 

honor him with a love offering for the support and care he has 

given us for many years; if you would like to contribute to the 

offering, please place cash or checks in an envelope marked for 

Pastor Appreciation. You can also donate online! 

There will be no Sunday School or Discussion Groups this Sunday. 

Operation Christmas Child 

The wonder of a child's face opening a Christmas gift is priceless. 

KBC is again participating in creating gift-filled shoeboxes for 

children in need. Samaritan's Purse sends our shoeboxes and 

shares the good news of Jesus with children around the world. We 

are collecting shoeboxes through November 25th. More 

information is available in the foyer, online at Operation Christmas 

Child | Shoebox Outreach of Samaritan’s Purse 

(samaritanspurse.org), or by email at bpculley@aol.com.   
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